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July 8, 2005 

 
Mr. William Chandler 
Chandler Systems, Inc 
220 Ohio St 
Ashland, OH  44805 
 
Subject: Approval of RK Flow Equalization Panel 
 
Dear Mr. Chandler: 
 
On November 8, 2004, we received the submittal package for the RK Control Panel to be used with Flow 
Equalization.  On July 8, 2005, we completed inspection and testing for the control panel and found that it meets 
the requirements of Innovative Approval #IWWS 2004-01. 
 
Therefore, we approve the following four models of RK flow equalization control panels: 
 
 RKSP115CB-133 (115 volts, 1 phase with circuit breakers) 
 RKSP230CB-125 (230 volts, 1 phase with circuit breakers) 
 RKSP115CB-134 (115 volts, 1 phase with circuit breakers) 
 RKSP230CB-126 (230 volts, 1 phase with circuit breakers) 
 
Please be aware that these panels are subject to periodic inspections, and should units be found to be in 
noncompliance with the submission or Innovative Approval, then the approval may be suspended or revoked.  
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions pertaining to this approval. 
 

   Sincerely, 
 
 
      Tricia Angoli 
      On-Site Wastewater Engineering 
 
 
cc:  Robert Huguley, Confederate Sales & Associates, Inc 


